
 

Have-A-Go Sessions 
Hillcrest United are running “Have-A-Go” Sessions at Jansen Park 

Saturday 8th March 2:00pm to 3:00pm 

and 

Sunday 16th March 2:00pm to 3:00pm 

All new and returning primary-school and intermediate-school 

players are welcome to head over and have a go at some fun, easy 

football training activities and games.  Bring comfortable shoes or 

boots and a drink. You don’t have to be registered to participate, just 

show up.  Feel free to email secretary@hillcrestunited.co.nz if there 

are any questions. 

 

 

mailto:secretary@hillcrestunited.co.nz

